
FACULTY'S ACADEMIC PROGRAMMES  AUDITED BY PPPA-UNIMAS 

 

 

On Sept 8th, 2021, the Faculty's academic programmes were audited by PPPA-UNIMAS on 

the following two criteria, i.e., High-Impact Educational Practices (HIEPs) and Future-ready 

Curriculum (FRC). All programmes had passed with flying colours! Congratulations to the 

Faculty's UPIK team led by Puan Seleviawati Tarmizi for a successful audit. Well done to all 

Programme Coordinators for the successful defense of your programme's courses. Thank you 

to the SULAM coordinators for presenting the evidence for TMF4034 Techopreneurship and 

Product Development on behalf of all programmes at the Faculty. FCSIT BOLEH! 

 

 


